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November 27, 2012

Ms. Vicki Sealock

Advanced Disposal Recycling Services Atlanta, LLC (ADRSA)
5670 Shirlee Industrial Way, Suite 140

Alpharetta, Georgia 30004

Re: City of Roswell Contract Extensions — Yard Waste Collection & Recycling
Services and Hembree Solid Waste Transfer Station Services

Dear Ms. Sealock:

The current City of Roswell contract for Yard Waste Collection and Recycling
Services expires September 1, 2013. This is the first of two (2) one-year renewal
options. The City of Roswell would like to exercise the second one-year option
at the same prices, terms and conditions. This would extend the expiration date
of this contract to September 1, 2014.

The current City of Roswell contract for Hembree Solid Waste Transfer Station
Services expires December 1, 2014 with five (5) one-year renewal options. The
City of Roswell would like to exercise the first three (3) one-year options all at the
same prices, terms and conditions. This would extend the expiration date of this
contract to December 1, 2017.

Any change to the prices within the terms of these contracts requires a formal
petition by Advanced Disposal to the City of Roswell and approval by the City
Council.

The above contract term extensions will be contingent on your agreement with
the following conditions:

1. Advanced Disposal will conduct an additional two (2) “Bulky Trash
Amnesty” events for a total of four (4) annually.

2. Advanced Disposal will complete any necessary maintenance excluding
reasonably-expected wear from normal use of the Hembree Solid Waste
Transfer Station building and site. Advanced Disposal will also fully repair
any damage caused by their use of the facility. This work may be
coordinated with the City's Public Works/Environmental Department and
will include, at a minimum, spot pavement and exterior building repair.

3. Mr. Charlie Slade and Ms. Vicki Sealock, both with Advanced Disposal,
will continue as the administrators for the City's contracts.
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Please indicate below your response to this request and return via fax as soon as
possible and mail the original to the address below. Our fax number is 770-641-
3740. If you have any questions, please contact me at 770-641-3972.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter and your valued service.
Sincerely,
Richard

Richard Brownlee, CPPO, CPPB
Purchasing Buyer Il

City of Roswell

38 Hill St., Suite 130

Roswell, Georgia 30075
rbrownlee@roswellgov.com

| WILL renew the current contract for Yard Waste Collection and
Recycling Services at the same prices, terms and conditions through September
1, 2014,

I WILL NOT renew the Yard Waste Collection and Recycling Services
contract.

‘\/ I WILL renew the current contract for Hembree Solid Waste Transfer
Station Services at the same prices, terms and conditions through December 1,

2017.

[ WILL. NOT renew the Hembree Solid Waste Transfer Station Services
contract.
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